PARLIAMENT OF AUSTRALIA

Public Works Inquiry
Mid-life Upgrade of Existing Chancery
Building, Wellington, New Zealand

The federal parliament’s Joint Standing Committee on Public Works is
inquiring into the mid-life upgrade and refurbishment of the existing
Chancery building for the Australian High Commission in Wellington, New
Zealand. The estimated cost of the proposed development is $9.309
million, including $2.809 million for a new tenant fit-out.

If you wish to comment on the need, cost, scope, purpose and/or value for
money of the proposed development, please forward your submission to:
The Secretary

Public Works Committee

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Phone: (02) 6277 4636

Fax: (02) 6277 4426

Email: jcpw@aph.gov.au

The closing date for submissions is Friday 4 June 2004.

The project submission from the Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade
and information on the inquiry process is available from the committee’s
website at www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/pwc or from the committee
secretariat.

Please note that the Public Works Committee is neither involved in
tendering processes nor in the awarding of contracts. Inquiries on those
matters should be addressed to Mr Rob McElhinney, Project Director,
United Process Solutions, GPO Box 2189, ACT, 2601.

Telephone: (02) 6245 5875

Joint Standing Committee on Public Works




